Ohio is ready to adopt implementing legislation for the Great Lakes Compact. There is a lot at stake for Ohio's Great Lake - Lake Erie - the shallowest and most biologically productive of all the Great Lakes. Since Lake Erie and its tributaries have less water - Lake Erie's water quality is vulnerable to withdrawals and heavy water use. Audubon has done a nice piece describing the problems with the proposed legislation and how you can help.. Please make a call to voice your opposition to the points listed below created by Audubon Ohio:

Sandy

	Raise Your Voice For Lake Erie- Our Great Lake
Lake Erie water gives us so much, we use it for drinking, swimming, fishing, and wildlife habitat. Now is the time to give the lake our support.

Please urge your State Senator to stand up and support strong protections for Lake Erie by voting NO on House Bill 473, a very flawed Great Lakes Compact Bill. Without strong state implantation language, the Great Lakes Compact (the most comprehensive water use protections for the Great Lakes in the last century) will not be fully realized and the Lakes will not be fully protected

Recently, the Ohio House of Representatives passed a flawed Great Lakes Compact bill (HB 473). Now the Ohio State Senate is poised to pass a law that could:

· Lock the courthouse door on the rights of anglers, hunters and bird watchers to challenge how many millions of gallons of water may withdraw from Lake Erie 

· Could put walleye, steelhead trout and smallmouth bass spawning areas at risk for degradation by ignoring harmful impacts to streams and rivers that flow to Lake Erie 

· Risk more toxic algae blooms from reduced stream flows and concentrated pollutants and nutrients, by setting water use limits based on 90-day withdrawal averages, not daily averages 

What You Can Do:
Your State Senator is about to cast a decisive vote. A vote that could help or hurt fish, birds, and wildlife of Ohio’s Lake Erie watershed. With your help Lake Erie can be protected. Drop a line to your State Senator, and urge them to support strong protections for Lake Erie. 

· Tell your Senator that you are a wildlife enthusiast from Ohio 

· Tell your Senator that you want them to stand up for your rights, and protect Ohio's wildlife 

· Tell your Senator to Vote NO on the Great Lakes Compact- HB 473 

You can contact your Senator through the State Capitol Switchboard at 1-800-282-0253.
For More Information: 

Cleveland Plain Dealer Editorial
Akron Beacon Journal Editorial
Columbus Dispatch Editorial
Or Contact Eric at euhde@audubon.org 
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